Alba Borough Minutes
July 11, 2022
Monthly Meeting

The Alba Borough Council held the regular monthly meeting at 6 pm at the Alba Christian Church. The meeting
was opened by President Carol Bastion.

The minutes from the last meeting were read. Danielle May made the motion to approve the minutes, Steve
Bastion seconded the motion. The minutes were approved.

Treasurer's report was read. Broc Forbes made a motion to pay the bills and Steve Bastion seconded the
motion. The motion passed and the bills will be paid.

Old Business:

The Alba Borough Garage will not be fixed up for an office at this time. The building has been repurposed to
hold the cluster mail boxes temporarily at this time. The board is waiting to hear from the landowner before
drawing up the final paperwork for the transaction of the land next to the garage. Once the land is purchased
the plan is to prepare a place for the duster boxes to be installed permanently. The Postmaster said the
cluster boxes may stay in the garage until the new installment place is ready.

We are waiting for a status update on the light pole on Cemetery Road. Notification #349 859 715

The security camera is up and working at the Alba Park. There have been lots of pictures, but nothing too
suspicious or serious was reported at this time. The board is still looking into options for handicap accessible
parts for the park.

New Business:

Doug McLinko may be able to help the borough with the bridge and wall downstream from the bridge on
Route 14. There was no further discussion at this time.

Present were: Tricia Jackson (Sec./Treas.), President Carol Bastion, Mayor Dale Palmer; Councilmembers:
Danielle May, Broc Forbes, Steve Bastion, Tom Hojnowski

Steve Bastion made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Danielle May seconded the motion.

Respectively submitted by,

Tricia Jackson
Alba Borough Secretary/Treasurer




